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Dear ZBA Members,

It is with immense gratitude to the ongoing efforts of all of the Town Boards that I write to withdraw the Application for Special Exception by Stepping Stones Farm & Event Center, LLC, and all related documents.

When we began this process, the farm had recently been vacated by its previous occupant and I had a new vision for the property as being a commercial event venue. Throughout the ensuing months I have redesigned that vision to take the property back to its agricultural roots. Now that we are a fully-functional farm again, I have abandoned the commercial pursuit outlined in the Special Exception Application as submitted on April 12, 2021.

Thank you for all of the hard work and care you have shown on this matter. 

Sincerely, Boo Martin


